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To:   CanadaGAP Program Participants 

Date:  January 6, 2023 

Subject:   Draft Minutes from 2022 CanAgPlus AGM Available Online  

 
CanadaGAP advises members that draft minutes from the 2022 Annual General Meeting of CanAgPlus, 
held virtually online on Thursday, December 1, 2022 are now available on the CanadaGAP website in the 
‘Members Only’ section at www.canadagap.ca.   
 
A hard copy can be obtained upon request from the CanadaGAP office. Members are requested to report 
any errors or omissions to the meeting secretary.  
 
A copy of the annual report presentation is also available in the ‘Members Only’ section. If you are unsure 
of the log-in information, please contact the CanadaGAP office.  
 
If you have questions, contact the CanadaGAP office by calling 613-829-4711 or by emailing 
info@canadagap.ca. 
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